

June 2018

Dear Member of Maryhill Historical Society,

I am enclosing this letter with your book of raffle tickets and the Summer 2018 Newsletter. We ask that you please return the ticket stubs with your cheque for \$10 made out to Maryhill HS in the envelope provided at your earliest convenience.

A few words about our fundraising - The annual Maryhill HS Raffle is a very important part of our fundraising each year. We need your support to continue our Heritage work. We were successful in securing grants from the Township of Woolwich for the creation of our website in 2017 and in 2018 for website maintenance and the creation of a Wi Fi connection at Halter House.

However, we need funds to ensure our leadership in local heritage preservation if we are remain relevant and strong going into the future. At present we are exploring digitization of our records. We will acknowledge all donations to the society; however, we do not have charitable status.

We extend a warm invitation to visit the Halter House Resource Centre this summer. Also to attend our Canada Day celebration on Sunday 1 July and Heritage Sunday on 23 Sep, 2018. Details about all these events are found on our website. Specific visits can be arranged by contacting: maryhillroots@gmail.com or Secretary Ken Hanson, by phone 647-202-2043.

Thank you for your past support of the Maryhill Historical Society.

Best wishes for a safe and enjoyable summer. We look forward to hearing from you.

George Isley

President